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To: Nikisha Eichmann, Assistant Procurement Manager 

From: Steve Leonard, Fleet Manager 

Date: June 23, 2025 

Re: Fleet Replacement of 1926 & 2159 Purchase Recommendation 
 

 
 

 

It is the recommendation of this office to purchase the Fleet Replacement of unit # 1926 & 2159 in the amount 

of $578,406.37. The unit bid meets the expectations of the Streets Maintenance Department and will fulfill 

the requirements of their operational needs. This unit will be purchased utilizing Sourcewell Contract # 

060122-WAI.  A copy of the Sourcewell Contract is attached. The estimated delivery is 1-2 months. 

 

Item Quantity Description Award to Vendor Fuel Economy 

1 1 Vogele Super 2003-3i Power Equipment 
N/A City/N/A 

Hwy 

 

The unit will be a Fleet Replacement 

The unit listed below will be replaced and disposed of utilizing the current approved City process. 

The Sourcewell offering was reviewed by Greg Willis and he is in agreement with this recommendation. 

Fuel Economy Improvement N/A 

Fuel economy will be compatible with the current unit we have.   

Sourcewell Contract 060122-WAI 

Replacements 

1926 
2010 Vogele S700 Asphalt 

Paver 
Hours 6043 To be sold on GovDeals 

Depreciation of 

$144,500.40  

2159 2014 5103-2 6x4 Paver Hours 4,329 

Holdover for future use 

when 2 pavers are 

needed 

Depreciation of 

$266,886.14 

  

 

 

 Total depreciation 

$411,386.14. 40% 

increase in cost  

 

Should you have any questions on this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank you. 

FLEET MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT 

City of Kingsport 
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